
Dear Homeowner:
Congratulations on the purchase of your new home!
I hope you are happy and settling into your neighborhood. One small task most people forget 
to do when they move, is to change their address for voting purposes. For your convenience 
I am including a link to register to vote https://tinyurl.com/carvoterregistration

If more than one person needs to register, please go to  
http://www.sos.ca.gov/elections/voter-registration/

Please feel free to give me a call if you have any other questions.

Best Regards


